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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Trinity Church

From: CHRISTINE COSGROVE

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 10:46 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Fw: Trinity Church

Good Morning;
| was advised by the mayors office forward emails to you.

This road is a rural road. As Binbrook gets bigger, we pay for their growth. We moved out here to get away from away
from the growth of the city. It is worse here. My mom lives on the East Mountain and it is quieter there.

| know there is several people on so-called rural roads and they feel the same way, that there is too much traffic and there
is stunt driving.

Please help. | would love to sit outside but | can't. It is too noisy from the traffic.
There really needs a bypass so the traffic does not need to come down here.

Christine Cosgrove

From: CHRISTINE COSGROVE

Sent: July 22, 2020 3:41 PM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Trinity Church

Good Afternoon;

[ live on Trinity Church Road in Hannon. We are Ward 11.

Please stop the construction on Highway 56. No one uses 56 anyways, they come down our road to get to the Red Hill
even before the construction. | have sent emails to Brenda Johnson as well as a video showing the amount of traffic in
front of our house. | have a wonderful front porch that | cannot enjoy because of the amount of traffic there is. | can send
you the video, if you want.

| am home on LTD because | have Multiple Sclerosis and | can only stay inside.

If you require anything further, please let me know.

Please help.

Christine Cosgrove



